
The vast majority of Minnesotans oppose this legislation. It represents insistent 
ideology by a minority of vocal representatives and out-of-state agitators.  I 
oppose this legislation because it restricts the Constitutional rights of law-abiding 
citizens, lacks due process and doesn’t impact problems you are trying to 
address. 
	
  


